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City of Columbus 

2024 Columbus Fall Festival 

September 21, 2024 

The City of Columbus will be holding its annual Conmmnity Event (Columbus Fall Festival) on 

September 21, 2024 from 10:00 a.m. to 3 :00 p.m. 

This year there will be activities located in the city park area adjacent to the City Campus area. 
The two areas are bisected by Kettle River Blvd (CR 62). Therefore, we would like to request a 
temporary crosswalk between the two areas at a point where attendees can gather and cross the 
roadway safely. The City has coordinated with the Anoka County Sheriffs Department to "man 
and monitor" this temporary crosswalk from 9:30 a.m. to 3 :30 p.m. This service will cover the 
times when events are occurring on both sides of Kettle River Blvd. In addition, we would like 
to request that Anoka County Highway Department put portable temporary signs on Kettle River 
Blvd. (both east and west bound) alerting vehicular traffic of this event. ACHD does not provide 
portable temporary signs.

Generally, this event has approximately 300-400 residents attend tlu·oughout the day. City Staff 

and Community Volunteers staff the .event throughout the day. 






